
 

 
Mol an Óige agus Tiocfaidh sí 

No Smoking, Vaping or Nicotine Products Policy 
 

Ratoath College has a smoking ban.  The school is a smoke-free campus.  Students/Visitors may not 
smoke/vape or consume any nicotine products in any area of the school grounds.  This ban extends to 
the use of eCigarettes and vaping while on school grounds.   

In the interest of the health of all members of the school community, students should report any 
incidents of persons smoking/vaping on the school campus.   

For an infringement of this policy, students will be disciplined.  They will be suspended if they are 
smoking/vaping within the school building.  They and their parents may be required to attend a 
meeting of the schools Board of Management. 

 

 

This policy was reviewed and approved by the Board of Management on the 12th June 2024.  

 


